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STATE OF MINNESOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

November 19,2009

Governor Tim Pawlenty
130 State Capitol
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Senator Yvonne Prettner Solon
Senate Energy, Utilities, Technology and

Communications Committee
G-9 State Capitol
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Senator Ellen Anderson
Senate Finance Environment, Energy and

Natural Resources Budget Division
120 State Capitol
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

:ty.1r. Greg Hubinger, Director
Legislative Coordinating Commission
72 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Representative Sheldon Johnson
House Telecommunications Regulation and

Infrastructure Division
549 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Representative Bill Hilty
House Energy Finance and Policy Division
559 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Ms. Michelle Timmons, Revisor
Office of the Revisor of Statutes
700 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary or Duplicative Rules as Required by
Minn. Stat. § 14.05, subd. 5

Dear Governor Pawlenty, Senators, Representatives, Director Hubinger, and Revisor Timmons:
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Minn.. Stat. § 14.05, subd. 5, requires the Public UtilitiesCommission to report to you by
December 1 of eaqh yearwhether any of its rules lire obsol~te, unnecessary, or duplicative of
other state or federal statutes or rules.

Th~Commission has deteflllined that none of its rules .are obsolete, Unnec~ssary or duplicative of
other state or federal statutes or rules.

In 2008, the Commission reported that a rulemaking to conform the Commission's Telephone
Assistance Plan provisions, Minn. R. Chap. 7817, to statutory changes was underway. The
Office ofAdministrative Hearings has since approved the rules for publication in the State
Register.

In2008,tl1e COlTImission.lilsoreporteqthat two ruleprovisions,Minn. R. .pt. .7826.0200,. subp. 3
an.qpt.7826.150Q (B), contained obs()lete.reference~ to the Cold W~ath~r Rule. Those
provisions were modified and no longer contain the obsolete references.

Please let me know if I can provide further assistance.

ti . Haar
Executive Secretary


